
Announcements for Monday, October 1, 2018 

 

 There is a mandatory Quill & Scroll Honor Society meeting this Thursday at 8:30 A.M. in room 

865.  Bring your final choices for the annual service project and for this year’s fundraiser.   See 

Mrs. Mullen if you have questions. 

 

 The Jostens representative will return to Bartram Trail this Wednesday during all lunches to 

take ring orders. 

 

 Attention Seniors:  financial aid season is upon us and it is time to complete the FAFSA and the 

Florida Financial Aid Application for Bright Futures. School counselors will be conducting 

financial aid seminars through senior English classes this week. If you are a senior who does not 

have an English class on campus, you are invited to join a financial aid seminar in the media 

center during one of your free periods on Monday, Tuesday, or Thursday. See your school 

counselor for more information.  

 

 Also for seniors and parents of seniors, Financial Aid night is tomorrow night at 6:30 pm in the 

Auditorium. Come hear the latest financial aid information presented by a financial aid officer 

from UNF. 


